
   

  

 
 
 
 
February 15, 2018 
 
 
Clerk of the Supreme Court 
P.O. Box 1688 
110 East Main Street, Suite 215 
Madison, WI 53701-1688 
 
 
RE: Petition 17-04 (Mandatory State Bar Dues) 
 
 
To the Honorable Justices: 
 
The State Bar of Wisconsin has concluded its filings with the Supreme Court on this matter and 
does not intend to file any additional materials unless requested by the Court.  The State Bar 
continues to request that petition 17-04 be rejected. 
 
If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact Executive Director Larry 
Martin or Public Affairs Director Lisa Roys. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
/ss/ 
 
Paul G. Swanson, President 
State Bar of Wisconsin   
 
 
 
 
 


